
HRTPO Transportation Technical Advisory Committee Meeting – January 9, 2019 

AGENDA ITEM #12: REQUEST TO TRANSFER RSTP FUNDING: UPC 112318 
Phil Pullen, Virginia Beach 

 
Attached is a request from the City of Virginia Beach to transfer FY 2024 Regional Surface 
Transportation Program (RSTP) funds from Elbow Road Extended Phase II-B (UPC # 
15828) to Elbow Road Extended Phase II-D (UPC #112318). 
 

• 112318 – Elbow Road Extended Phase II-D (child project of UPC #15828) 
o Receive $9,081,732 in FY 2024 RSTP funds, including state match, from UPC 

#15828 – Elbow Road Extended Phase II-B. 
 
This request is being made available for public review and comment from January 2, 2019 
through January 16, 2019.  
 
Mr. Phil Pullen, Virginia Beach City Engineer, will brief the TTAC on this item. 
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RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

Recommend HRTPO Board approval of the proposed project funding transfer. 
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